
We are excited to announce that we have decided to join The Smilist Dental, a

highly-respected dental management organization. Given the changes occurring in the

healthcare industry, this is a welcome and timely partnership. The Smilist benefits patients

by assuming many of the time-consuming administrative tasks required in operating a

successful dental practice, such as navigating the insurance process and helping to contain

the costs of care.

This decision was made to both alleviate the burden on the administrative side of the

business and to take our practice to the next level. As we all know, navigating the insurance
landscape has become cumbersome and sometimes extremely frustrating. This partnership
will assist with the tasks associated with this side of the business. My presence in the
practice delivering high level dentistry to all my patients will not change. In addition, all staff
including our health care providers will be here to serve your dental needs for now and well
into the future. Our entire team is excited to be part of this wonderful company.

We truly appreciate the trust and confidence you have placed in us, and we look forward to
continuing to treat your dental health needs with the same personal and caring attention
you have come to expect at our office.

We will continue to participate with the same insurance plans, and our phone number, (914)
423-1900 , will remain the same. During the transition, as we merge communication systems
you may notice The Smilist on your caller ID, appointment texts, communications,
correspondence, and statements.
If you do not have an appointment currently scheduled, give us a call to schedule. We look

forward to seeing you at the office soon!

Sincerely,

June 2023

Dear Friends and Patients,


